
STS PTO NEWS  November 2022 

 Upcoming Events
November 4th & 18th: Tiger
Closet Open, 8-9 AM 
November 10th: Original Works
orders due! 
November 18th: Raise Craze
ENDS! 
November 24th: Happy
Thanksgiving 

December 2nd: Virtual PTO
Meeting, time TBD 
December 5th-7th: Santa's
Workshop 
December 15th: Student
Christmas luncheon with Santa 
 December 16th: PTO sponsored
Christmas teacher luncheon 
February: Trivia Night 

 







Save the Date 





A Message from the Board Don't Miss Out! 

 email: stspto@sttimothyparish.org |  www.sainttimothyschool.org/pto

We are so grateful for parent
volunteers! Thank you to Kim
Panzer and Sharon Moynihan
for co-chairing Bingo Night! It
was so much fun and we are so
appreciative of everything you
did to make the night a success! 

Our first spirit night at Lazy Dog
was a blast! Thank you to the
families who participated and to
Irene Williamson and Erin Healy
for organizing. Irene and Erin
have more spirit nights planned
this year, so stayed tuned! 

Did you know the PTO
celebrates our STS support staff
with a card and small gift?
Parent volunteer Lauren
Hawkins is hard at work to make
sure our staff feel appreciated.
Thank you! 

Kim, Nadia, Kat, & Allen 

There is still time to complete Acts of
Kindness & donate to our Raise Craze

fundraiser! Scan the QR code to get started. 

It's almost time for 
Santa's Workshop! 

Thank you Mrs. Lutter
 for allowing us to use 
the library this year. 

Be on the lookout in Tuesday
 Tidbits for more information!

Santa's Workshop 

The deadline to
 place Original 
Works orders is 
by Thursday, 
November 10th! 

Products will be delivered by early 
December and make great 

Christmas presents! Thank you to
Marie Ann Recinos for organizing this

fundraiser! 



https://my.raisecraze.com/app2/join/AJVNRF4

